
Yorkshire Ladies go to Leamington 

Yorkshire Ladies have been successful in reaching the semi-finals of the Johns Trophy and 

Walker Cup Double Rink 2018. They will play at Leamington Spa on Saturday 4th August and 

Sunday 19th August respectively.  Well done everyone!  

 

Johns Trophy Team    

(cc Bob Saunders photography) 

 

No winner’s trophy for us this time – but next year? 

Leamington Success for Sue Allen, Swinton BC 

 

Congratulations to Sue Allen from Swinton Bowling Club on winning the National Senior Singles 

title at Leamington. Well done Sue, our Yorkshire Champion! 



More Success for Yorkshire Ladies at Leamington. 

Congratulations Di Jones and Sue Cotton from Kingston Bowling Club on winning the National 

Ladies Pairs Trophy at Leamington. Yorkshire is proud of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Di Jones and Sue Cotton 

 

Our Walker Cup Teams played an exciting semi-final against Cambridgeshire but were runners 

up to Sussex in the final. Well done to everyone who played and showed what brilliant bowlers we 

have in Yorkshire. 

 

                                              Walker Cup Double Rink Teams 


